
Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 7pm on November 13 th.  Board 
members present were Steve, Emery, Brenda, Karen and Denise.  Along with town members Cheryl, 
April and Dale McVicker, Bill and Jennifer Leggit, Chris Beadles, Julie Siemek, Gloria Brooks and Bill 
Miller.

Agenda was approved as presented by Steve with a second by Emery.

Secretaries’ report was read and approved by Brenda with a 2nd by Emery.

Treasurers report beginning balance was $61,910.71 with bills of $10,240.82 and deposits of $5,176.16 
leaving an ending balance of $56,846.05.  Brenda approved the treasurers’ report with a 2nd by Steve.

Approved and paid bills

Supervisors Report

1. Steve has ask the county to some partial grading it was decided if they come in to partial grading
they should grade everything that is needed to be done.

2. Emery discussed that the road signs have been completed and that going forward the county 
will continue to take care of putting them up or replacing as needed.  Each year during the road 
tour a list of needed signs will be marked down and given to the county.

3. Brenda went the recycling meeting. County is still getting grants for the recycling program.  Our 
local dump will take tire all year round instead of finding them in the ditches.  Recycling is down 
and the county is looking on improvement on that.

Roadwork in progress-This was reported in the supervisor report

Correspondence-Went through

Old Business

1. Ball Diamond-Nothing new at this time.

2. Hand Pump-Excel Concrete came and looking at the pad and the slab outside of the hall and 
they are willing to put in a new slab for approx... $450.00.  Emery is willing to help with the 
removal of the concrete.  Steve has also talked to Romigs regarding fixing the pump.  Brenda 
made a motion to at this time abandon the pump with a 2nd by Emery.  Steve was opposed to 
the motion.  Motion passed.  Emery will call Brunners out of Medford to see when they can 
come and get this pump abandoned.

New Business

1.  Snow plowing bids-One bid was received from Dick Stewart.  His bid was 85.00 per plow for the 
community center and 75.00 per plow for the Fire Hall.  Motion was made to accept the bid 
from Dick Stewart by Emery with a 2nd by Steve.



2. Board Meeting time-Brenda came to the board questioning if there was an objection to change 
the meeting time to 8pm there was no one opposed to that.  Emery made a motion to move the
meeting time to 8pm 2nd by Steve.

3. Denziren Property Survey-Brenda had concerns regarding doing the survey.  She also mentioned
that if we do one property line we will need to do all properties.  The issue was tabled at this 
time.  No survey are going to be done at this present time.

Next meeting was set for December 11th at 8pm


